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From: Gail Augarde
Sent: 10 May 2018 09:45
To: Shenaz Choudhary
Subject: Re: CPO Salehurst and Robertsbridge, East Sussex

Thank you for your response.
My address is...

Sent from my iPad

On 10 May 2018, at 09:36, Shenaz Choudhary <Shenaz.Choudhary@dft.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Sir/Madam,

Thank you for your e-mail. In order to formally register your objection we require a postal address.

Many thanks
Shenaz Choudhary
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Transport and Works Act Order

1/14, Great Minster House
33 Horseferry Road, London, SW1P 4DR

020 7944 6848
Follow us on twitter @transportgovuk

From: Gail Augarde

Sent: 06 May 2018 12:04

To: POCorrespondence <POCorrespondence @dft.gov.uk>
Subject: CPO Salehurst and Robertsbridge, East Sussex

Dear Sir

Re : CPO for the reinstatement of Robertsbridge to Bodiam railway as proposed by RVR

| wish to register my objection to the above as | believe the compulsary purchase of good,

fertile, useable farmland for the purposes of creating a 'hobby' railway which benefits a
minority
of residents, several of whom do not live locally, cannot be morally justified.

CPO's for major infrastructure projects which benefit the country can be justified, projects as

the above cannot be allowed to deprive communities and farmers of valuable land
resources.

Yours



R F Auaarde
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